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25.11.19 
 

Nursery Christmas Sing along - Wednesday 18th December 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Following feedback from parents we have made some changes to our Christmas celebration calendar. 
 
On Wednesday 18th December during the last half hour of the morning and the afternoon session, the children will be 
performing some Christmas songs they have learnt. We would like to invite parents and carers to join in with the 
festive fun, and enjoy some quality time with your child. Refreshments will be served. 
 
This will be instead of the children joining with the reception class performance, allowing all children in nursery, 
regardless of their nursery session, to be more involved with the celebrations. 
 
If you would like to attend please complete the reply slip below to allow us to cater for expected numbers and of 
course, don’t forget to wear your Christmas jumper! 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss L Clapham 
Head of School 

 

 

Nursery Christmas Sing along – Wednesday 18th December 
 
 
I would like to attend the following session (please tick one) 
 
 
Session 1        11.15 – 11.45 am 
 
Session 2         2:40pm - 3:10pm 
 
Parent/carers names attending (maximum 2 people) 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s name_____________________________________________________Nursery am/pm__________________ 


